
Dear Sa' eed, 
I have had a nice letter frorn Funk and one from 

Nelligan and Funk says he will have an estimate for the repairs 
of the t an.b prepared and let us know. You, Nellige.n and Funk 
could act as a local conunit tee. 

I enclose you. cheque for the MS. Do let me lmow if 
you do not think it sufficient. 

December 19 1913 Dr. Sa'eed. 
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